
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Avant, DavidDavid.Avant@admin.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Anderson, GaryGary.Anderson@admin.sc.gov
Haltiwanger, KatherineKatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov
Casserly, JamesJames.Casserly@admin.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2016 5:55:49 PM
Subject: Re: Timpson Case

No, we have not been served with discovery yet. We are just trying to determine what, if any, 
involvement our office had with this case. Thanks. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 7, 2016, at 5:28 PM, Avant, David <David.Avant@admin.sc.gov> wrote:


Rebecca,
Will do.  Have yall been served with discovery?
-David
 
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 5:01 PM
 
To: Avant, David; Anderson, Gary
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Casserly, James
 
Subject: Timpson Case
 
David and Gary,
 
The Governor’s Office has been named in a lawsuit, and we are trying to identify any records that may be 
related to this case stemming from the Sanford Administration through the Haley Administration while OEPP 
was under the Governor’s Office.
 
Accordingly, please check with the OEPP agencies to see if they have any letters, records, or other documents 
regarding Johnny Timpson or his family member, Sandra Timpson.  To give you context about the underlying 
matter, my understanding is that Mr. Timpson has intellectual disabilities and may have received care through 
DDSN or HHS, but we are unsure what OEPP agencies if any may have been involved.
 
Note that we have not yet identified any records in our office (ECOS) or in our Ombudsman’s Office.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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